
Laser Safety Goggles  
Declaration form. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
This form must be completed by all students and staff, as part of laser safety training, prior to 
commencing work with lasers. 
 
It is the policy of the university to eliminate all hazards where reasonable practicable and to assess 
what PPE is required. Within the Department of Electronic Engineering, it is the policy that all 
staff/students/visitors must wear appropriate laser safety goggles in the laser laboratory for the 
duration of all laser experiments.  
 
Staff members will inform any person in the laboratory observed not wearing protective equipment 
as required and such persons will be instructed not to continue working until PPE is obtained and 
used. Inspections will be performed by the members of the Safety Committee on a regular basis. 
 
(Please refer to Department of Electronic Engineering Laser Safety Guidance Document for further 
information) 
 
I have read and understand the health and safety requirement as stated above and I agree to comply 
with them. 
 
Signed:__________________________________________                      
 
Date:______________________ 
 
Name (IN BLOCK CAPITAL LETTERS):_________________________ 
 


